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Dear Parents,                                                                                                           Friday 4th October 2024 
 
Roofing Updates 
 
The roofing contractors are on their final section of the school and we will start to see scaffolding being removed 
very soon.  We are very excited about this and looking forward to its completion.  Thank you to everyone for 
putting up with the short term disruption but we almost have a brand new red roof to be proud of. 
 
Min y don – Y6 Residential 
 
There is an Y6 parents’ meeting on Tuesday 8th October at 5.30pm.  We will discuss all the information regarding 
the upcoming residential. 
 
Hello Yellow Day (World Mental Health Day) 
 
Thursday 10th October is Hello Yellow Day.  We are asking the children to wear something yellow or accessorise 
their hair etc. and clothing to raise awareness of mental health.  We also ask that you consider sending in £1 
with your child for the charity, Young Minds.  Uniform is not required.  If it is your child’s PE day, please make 
sure they wear clothes that they can move freely for PE. 
 
Sammy Collection Bag 
 
You will have received a Sammy Collection Bag which you can fill up with any clothes, footwear, soft toys, 
towels, belts, handbags, bedding jewellery and accessories that you no longer want.  Please do not send old 
school uniforms, swimwear or underwear.  Items donated are sold online and funds raised will go towards 
Leukaemia and Myeloma Research as well as our school.  Please send them to school on Friday 11th October 
before 9am.  Unfortunately, we cannot accept the bags earlier than that date due to a lack of storage space.   
 
Vaping and Smoking 
 
Please be aware that smoking or vaping on the school site is strictly prohibited and we do not want our children 
being exposed to smoke or observing these activities. 
 
Toast 
 
A reminder that you can still pay for toast on ParentPay.  Children have their toast each morning and it works out 
at approximately 20p per day. 
 
Attendance  
We have been asked by the local authority to keep attendance information high profile and as result will be 
regularly putting information on the school newsletters.  This week, school attendance was at 95.67% (F2-Y6), 
with 2.21% children off with sickness and 2.12% being off with unauthorised absence. 
 
 
 
Mr J Lawrenson, Headteacher 
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